
WHAT HAPPENS NEXT…
After you submit all of the items on the PWSC Underwriting Checklist (included in 
this packet) our Underwriting Department will begin to process your paperwork.  
Here is what you can expect to happen in the next few weeks:  

•	PWSC will review your builder application & financial information 
•	PWSC will be contacting your suppliers & contractors 
•	PWSC will be reaching out to your homeowner references

In addition, a representative from US Inspect will be calling your office to schedule 
a Builder Technical Evaluation. The scope of this evaluation is a quality review of 
the foundation, framing and finish stages of your construction projects. This is 
a visual inspection only and will not require any physical testing of construction 
components. The evaluation should take no more than 45 minutes per home.  We 
will ask that a representative from your company be available on-site with the 
inspector to provide access and to answer any questions. 

Your PWSC Regional Sales Director will keep you informed of the status of your 
enrollment. Please do not hesitate to contact him directly with any questions.

We appreciate your cooperation!

Chris Blanchard, Underwriting Manager
800.850.2799
chrisblanchard@pwsc.com

4443 Brookfield Corporate Drive  |  Suite 300  |  Chantilly, VA 20151   |  www.pwsc.com   |  800.850.2799

Confidence You Can Build On.


